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I have been involved in NCSW since  and I am currently on the Planning Committee.

My own work is in . Over the years, I have taken 0 workshops with outstanding faculty.

The NCSW Planning Committee is an essential part of what we do. I have stayed
involved because I’m an advocate for the arts. I’ve volunteered at the Workshops for
several sessions and have supported faculty, staff and participants on audio-visual and
technology problems. I joined the PC to provide a different perspective and to support
new efforts to increase the use of technology in the workshops.


